
 

 

 
 
 

 

NEED TO SEE THE NURSE OR DOCTOR? 
 

Our doctor and nurse are back on site from Monday 8th February.  
 

Please make an appointment via Kim - her office is next to the 
Principal's office (Ms Atzarakis). Alternatively, you can email 

kimberley.charles@education.vic.gov.au or let your teacher know that 
you would like to make an appointment with the doctor. 

 
To be COVID-safe, we have to limit the number of people in the doctors 
in schools portable. You can no longer walk in. Please ensure you make 

an appointment using the process above.  
 

Your Doctor is: Dr Bal 

Your Nurse is: Jess 

 

Please make an appointment even if you just have a few questions… we 
are glad to help and looking forward to meeting you :) 
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